
Amesbury High School All Sports Boosters 
Minutes of Meeting 

Mar 7
th

, 2011 
 

Minutes Taken By:  Greg Schultz 
 
Attendance: Greg Schultz, Larry Lingley, Cathy Lingley, Dayle Bell, Emily Cullen, Sarah Centric 
 
Secretary’s Report(Greg Schultz):  

 The Feb 7
th
  meeting notes were accepted.  

 
Athletic Director’s Report (Mrs Centric):  

 Student Athletic Council: This is a new group forming to provide a link between athletic 
dept and student (and boosters).  Applications due to Mrs Centric by 8:00am March 17

th
. 

The group would meet during A-block and after school.  The Goals of the group are: 
o Design and implement community service proj and fundraisers for general fund 
o Set guidelines for sports captains 
o Consult on policies concerning leadership and sportsmanship 
o Provide middle school leadership/sports camp 

 Blankets- looks like there will likely be 3 blankets for 10-letter winners this year. 

 Funds request; May be short on cheerleader uniforms for next year (will need to get 
additional uniforms that match).  Mrs Centric will investigate and provide a proposal that 
Boosters could vote on for a future meeting.  

 Spring Sports meeting on March 10
th
 at 6:30.  Leo & Greg will meet with coaches at 5:30. 

 Upcoming Banquets:  Girls Hoops: 3/11 evening.  Boys Hoops: 3/11 afternoon. 

 Only 3 home track meets- Boosters will do a table for concessions. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  

 We are converted to quicken! 
 
Correspondence/Comments: 

 Winter Concessions Wrap-up-  
o Winter sports netted about $3200 (Girls Hoops netted around $800) 
o Amesbury House of Pizza- donated 6 pizzas for Pentucket tournament basketball 

game.  Gave aggressive price ($5/pizza) for next year. 
o Traci to send thank you Notes: Sal’s and Amesbury House of Pizza and Debbie 

Eaton for shirts donated for half court shot. 

 Fundraising: Snow-Tubing Fundraiser did quite well financially.  Some thoughts for future 
fundraisers include Bowling fundraiser?  Track team could do concession rather than 
booster? Battle of bands. 

 Sponsorship Signs Baseball Field- OK from School Dept.  GregS will set them up when 
snow melts. 

 Scholarships- Bonnie will collect and give to Emily, Dayle, and Jim. 

 Freshmen Welcome Packs- still need commits on donations. The only update I have is a 
request that we all need to be getting companies to donate items for the welcome packs. 
We will need to place an order by end of month and to date we only have two 
contributors committed. 

 Membership- will offer lifetime memberships at $20. 
  

Old Business: 
 Audit- Financial Committee will handle audit. 
 Tax Returns- Accountant has all information for taxes. 

 
Next Meeting: April 4th, 2011. 7:00PM at AHS Library. 


